
To Whom It May Concern, 

I received a letter in the mail on August 24,2015 regarding excess campaign contributions for my 2016 

primary campaign. The contributions questioned were $50 over the limit for Mrs. Ann Ross and $1,000 

over the limit for Mr. Kevin Mullen. I have mailed Mrs. Ross her $50 refund today, however, there is an 

explanation for Mr. Mullen. 

On November 2nd, 2013 I received $1,000 from Kevin Mullen and again on July 16th
, 2014 I received 

another $1,000 from Kevin Mullen. I inadvertently placed Kevin's name twice on the reports even 

though he's married to Nancy Mullen and both of their names on are the joint account checks. The 2014 

report should have stated a $1,000 contribution from Mrs. Nancy Mullen. 

Sorry for the confusion this has caused. 

Please reach out to me if you have any additional questions. 


